SACRED HEART CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL



Springfield Road, Beech Hill, WIGAN Lancashire WN6 7RH

Telephone: 01942 231478 Fax: 01942 323641

Head Teacher: Mrs C Mason E-mail: enquiries@admin.sacredheart.wigan.sch.uk Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs S Stirrup School website: www.sacredheart.wigan.sch.uk

18th September 2018

Year 1 Trip to Knowsley Safari Park

Dear Parents/ Carers

We will be taking the children to Knowsley Safari Park on Friday 12th October 2018. The total cost of the trip is £14.58 of which school has subsidised by £2.88 so we would therefore request that you make a parental contribution of £12.00.

Children will be provided with a packed lunch which they will choose in class beforehand.

Please return the completed permission slip with correct payment to school in an envelope with your child's name, class and Year 1 trip by no later than Monday 1st October. Please check that your child has their inhaler/any regular medication in school and clearly labelled with their name prior to the trip.

Yours sincerely

×	
Year 1 Class Teachers	
Mrs Hart and Miss Prescott	

Year 1 Trip to Knowsley Safari Park

Please complete and return by Monday 1st October

I give permission for my child	
to visit Knowsley Safari Park on Friday 12 th (made payable to Wigan BC3331 Sacred Hear	October and I enclose a contribution of £12.00 (cash or cheque t Catholic Primary School).
Emergency Contact Number	
Any Health Issues	
Signed	Parent/Carer Date









